
I respectfully request your support of SB574.  As an avid motorcycle enthusiast, I've found it can be very dangerous being stuck in 
traffic.  The fear of being struck in a rear-end collision, or being trapped in the elements without the inability to maneuver through 
congestion is one of the toughest aspects of being a motorist on 2 wheels.  SB574 would provide motorcyclists a safe opportunity to 
navigate through traffic congestion.

Respectfully,

-Shawn C. Todd


